Michael Blatz

From: Planning Department

Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 8:34 AM

To: Michael Blatz

Subject: FW: Referrals for PRRD File Nos. 20-003-ALRNFU (Haab) & 20-004-ALRSub (Brown)

From: Chair Brad Sperling <brad.sperling@prrd.bc.ca>

Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 8:31 AM

To: Planning Department <planning@prrd.bc.ca>

Cc: PRRD_Internal <prrd.internal@prrd.bc.ca>

Subject: Re: Referrals for PRRD File Nos. 20-003-ALRNFU (Haab) & 20-004-ALRSub (Brown)

Please proceed. Will rely on board discussion for these two

From: Planning Department

Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 9:44:38 AM

To: Chair Brad Sperling

Cc: PRRD_Internal

Subject: Referrals for PRRD File Nos. 20-003-ALRNFU (Haab) & 20-004-ALRSub (Brown)

Good day Chair Sperling,

Please review the attached documents regarding ALR applications in Area C:
e 20-003-ALRNFU (Haab)
e 20-004-ALRSub (Brown)

If you have any comments, please submit them by April 14, 2020.

Best,

Development Services
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